From: Rob Lowther 
Sent: 03 April 2012 10:30
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: RE: Comments for Planning Application 12/00221/F and 12/00220/F
Andrew,
 

We have no history of complaints arising from police driver training. On this basis I would not see a problem with renewing/granting these applications.
 

Rob Lowther
ASB Manager
